NOTICE OF HEARING
BEFORE THE WABASH COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD

IN THE MATTER OF THE HENRY KEAFFABER REGULATED
DRAIN #584 (TILE PORTION), LOCATED IN LAGRO & PAWPAW
TOWNSHIPS. WABASH COUNTY, INDIANA.

To Whom it May Concern:

You are hereby notified that on the 2nd day of December 2024, A
HEARING will be held at 10:00 A.M. in the Commissioner's Meeting
Room. 2nd Floor. Wabash County Courthouse, 1 West Hill St.,
Wabash, Indiana: before the Wabash County Drainage Board on the
proposed Reconstruction for the above said drain. The Engineer's
Report and County Surveyor's Report with the Schedule of
Assessments made by the Board have been filed and are available
for public inspection in the Office of the Wabash County Surveyor. Not
less than five (5) days prior to the date of the hearing, any owner of
land affected may file with the Board a written objection to the report.
plans and/or schedule of assessments.

Wabash County Drainage Board
Barry Eppley, Chairman

Dated: November 14, 2024
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